
From: Burton Sly   
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 1:59 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] HP22-001 
 
The fact that SCS Carbon Solutions has initiated eminent domain actions against 
some landowners before the project is even approved by the PUC should be 
reason enough to reject this project.  This action by SCS Carbon Solutions makes 
you wonder what they are not telling the public about the total impact of this 
project.  I respectfully ask that you reject this project and  I wonder if the federal 
subsidies were not tied to this project if it would even be considered. 
 
Burton Sly 

 
Rapid City, SD  57702 
 
Home phone:   
Cell phone:   
 
Email:    
 




